6 March 1979

NEWS RELEASE

The lengthy process of searching for a new Principal for Cariboo
College is winding down according to Acting Principal and Vice-
Principal (Administration), Leo Perra.

The search committee appointed by the College Board and consisting
of representatives from faculty, support staff, departmental Chair-
persons, administration and the Board, generated a '"short list" of
five candidates from the more than 100 applicants. The short list
was finally approved by the Board on February 27 and the candidates
have been invited to the College for interviews on March 19-20.

"The candidates will meet with representatives of all sectors of
the College community,'" Perra stated. '"This will provide an oppor-
tunity for those interested to meet the candidates while allowing
them to get the flavour of the institution." On the following day
the candidates will tour the campus and participate in individual
interviews with the full College Board. Candidates will also be
able to meet with representatives of individual interest groups
within the College during this period.

"The Board has put a great deal of time and effort into the selec-
tion process, as has the search committee," Perra said. "I am
confident that we will select the Principal who can do the best
job for the citizens of the Cariboo College region."
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